FORT WORTH INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
Health Services Department
Unassigned Epinephrine Auto-injectors

Dear Parent/Guardian:
In accordance with the Texas Education Code §38.208 and Texas Administrative Code Title 25 §37.605, FWISD has adopted a policy FFAC (LEGAL) to allow trained and authorized personnel to administer an unassigned epinephrine auto-injector to a person who is reasonably believed to be experiencing anaphylaxis on a school campus. The policy addresses the maintenance, administration, and disposal of epinephrine auto-injectors at each campus in the district.  
Parents of students with known life-threatening anaphylaxis should provide the school with all necessary medications and forms for implementing the student-specific order on an annual basis. The unassigned epinephrine auto-injectors are not intended to replace student-specific orders or parent-provided individual medications.
Each school campus will receive unassigned epinephrine auto-injectors and a non-patient-specific standing delegation order issued by a consulting school district physician.
If you have any questions regarding this policy, please contact your school nurse or principal.



Sincerely,


___________________________					____________________
School Nurse								Date

___________________________
Principal
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